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Public 
Comments 

Some of the general comments made by Speakers at the Public Hearing 
on April 16, 2012 were: 
 
Speakers For 
(3) None 
 
Speakers Against  
(2) None 

Petition/Letter 
 
For –  
 
Against –  
 

Staff Report 
 

Planning Commission and P & D Committee have, in the past, had dockets for their review needing 
additional public comment for various reasons.   This amendment would give Planning Commission 
the authority to allow additional public comment on a zoning docket at their regularly scheduled 
meeting.  It would also allow Planning Commission to request to have a docket returned to them 
from P & D Committee for additional public comment if a decision cannot be reached at the initial 
meeting.  The P & D Committee may send a docket back to Planning Commission based on this 
request or based on their determination for needing an additional public comment session.  This 
amendment also changes the time frame that Planning Commission may review a docket initially 
before forwarding it to P & D Committee from 60 days to 30 days to meet the requirements of the 
state law.   
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